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LEARNING FROM MUM 

Year 1 

Nursery Baby Workshop 
 
Parents kindly brought their babies into our Nursery for a  
Baby Workshop with the children. During the day, Nursery 
pupils were given the opportunity to help change a nappy, 
bottle feed a baby, change the clothing and help bath the  
baby. The children thoroughly enjoyed taking part in all the 
activities which helped to bring their topic to life. A big thank 
you to all the mums who came into school with their babies 
and helped create such a memorable day.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chocolate Whirled 

As part of their current topic on the 
Mayans and Aztecs, Year 6 went on 
a trip to learn more about the  
origins of chocolate from these  
civilizations. They visited ’Chocolate 
Whirled’ in Southport, where they 
took part in several workshops.  
Pupils were taken on a journey of 
discovery about the Mayans,  
Aztecs and their influence on the 
history of what we now know as 
'chocolate’.  
Pupils applied some cross curricular 
learning when they were given a 
‘chocolate production budget’.  From 
this budget, pupils had to design 
and produce their very own  
chocolate pizza! Needless to say, 
this was an activity they thoroughly 
enjoyed!   

WINTER CLOTHES AND NAME LABELS 

With the recent spell of cold weather, many children are rightly  
coming to school wearing a hat, scarf and gloves. A reminder to 
please add a name label to all of these items. It makes returning 
them to the owner much easier when they get misplaced. 

Have an enjoyable 
weekend 


